
Application Accompanied 
by an Environmental 

Statement
The Department for Infrastructure has refused planning 
permission for the following planning application:

Council Area:  Antrim and Newtownabbey Borough Council 

Application No:T/2014/0114/F

Proposal: Proposed development of a Residual Waste 
Treatment Facility incorporating a Mechanical and 
Biological Treatment (MBT) facility, an Energy from Waste 
(EfW) Thermal Treatment facility, an Incinerator Bottom 
Ash (IBA) Treatment facility, a Refuse Derived Fuel (RDF) 
Bale Storage building, an Administration/Visitor Centre 
and related infrastructure including widening of the 
Boghill Road from its junction with Hydepark Road to 
west of the existing access road into Hightown Quarry 
site and other ancillary works 

Location:  Hightown Quarry, 40a Boghill Road, Ballyutoag, 
Co. Antrim and lands adjacent to the existing Boghill 
Road from its junction with Hydepark Road to the west of 
the existing access road into Hightown Quarry.

The decision notice and associated documentation, may be 
viewed at the Planning NI Web Portal via Public Access at 
https://epicpublic.planningni.gov.uk/publicaccess/ using the 
above reference number. 

In view of the volume of correspondence received by the 
Department, in relation to the application detailed above, it has 
not been possible to write to all those individuals who made 
representations.  Those who have written to the Department 
are asked to regard this advertisement as notification of the 
decision in relation to the planning application.




